
 
 

 
CELEBRATING 151 YEARS OF PYTHIANISM 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

 

September 1st, Grand Lodge Official Visitation to Battleground Lodge 
September 9th, Grand Lodge Official Visitation to Fortitude Lodge 
September 20th, Charity Foundation Bike-a-Thon and Hand of Friendship 
at Bergen County Pehle Park, Saddle Brook 
September 24th, Grand Lodge Official Visitation Sanford Schor Lodge 
September 27th, Grand Lodge Convention at Barnabas Ambulatory Care 
Center, Livingston 
September 28th, Grand Lodge Council meeting Fair Lawn Senior Center 
October 6th, GC Ray Breitowich Homecoming at Battleground Lodge 
October 21st, Grand Lodge Official Visitation to Benjamin Cardozo Lodge 
October 26th, Grand Lodge Council meeting Perkins in Hightstown 
 October 27th, Grand Lodge Official Visitation Jersey Shore Lodge 
October 25th, Atlantic Lodge Installation, OPEN, the Crab Trap in Somers 
Pt. 
 

From the Desk oféTHE GRAND   CHANCELLOR 
 
My Brothers:  I hope everyone is having a good end of summer. My term as 
Grand Chancellor is quickly coming to an end. I only have a few more visitations 
left and I hope to see as many of you as I can. I want to thank all of you for your 
support throughout my term; it seemed to go by so quick. With the convention 
just around the corner, it would be nice to see as many of you in attendance as 
possible, it is important. In upcoming events we have the Bike-A-Thon and the 
Hand of Friendship on September 20th ñboth very worthwhile events. Again it 
would be nice to see you there.  
Last but not least will be the Grand Chancellorôs dinner on Sunday November 
1st. That is the biggest affair of the year and it is something we all should attend 
to honor our new incoming Grand Chancellor Ray Breitowich. It is a great night 
out. So please show your support and try to attend it is important. Once again 
have a happy and safe end of summer.  

Yours in FC&B Grand Chancellor Norman Goldenbaum. 
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From The Grand Vice Chancellor 
 

My Brothers,  

I would like to thank our outgoing Grand Chancellor, Norman Goldenbaum, for a 

good year.  As a domain, we had some ups and downs, and we survived.  We have 

made changes to the Jersey Pythian. I would like to once again thank incoming 

Grand Prelate, Allen Haller, for taking over the reins of the Jersey Pythian. With 

his ideas and the help of Steve Pardes, Iõm sure we will see a revitalized New 

Jersey Pythian.   

As always, getting new members and retaining those we have, has bee n and still is 

a problem. As a domain, we should be open to any ways of getting and retaining 

members, so I am asking all lodges for suggestions that worked for them. For this 

important position, incoming Vice Grand Chancellor, Sir Barry Winston, will 

continue as Chairman of this very important committee. Iõm also asking all lodges 

to communicate with him any suggestions or successes that they had in bringing in 

new members. 

In closing, I would like say that as a Domain, we are alive and well and still thri ving. 

With the help of all subordinate lodges, we will continue thrive. I hope to see 

everyone at the Grand Lodge convention on September 27 th , as well as at my 

dinner on the 1 st  of November.  

Fraternally yours,  

Ray Breitowich  

Grand Vice Chancellor  

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
GRAND LODGE OF THE KNIGHTS OF PYTHIAS 

OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEYT 
CHARITIES FOUNDATION INC. 

 

         
 

PRESS RELEASE 
         
 
 

The winners of the Norman and Gertrude Wolf Community Service Award and The Sir Dan 
Feigan Humanitarian Award for 2015 are: 
 
Wolf       Feigan 
Sandra R, Charipper    Nicole Wisenfeld 
Fair Lawn High School    River Dell Regional High School 
Fair Lawn, New Jersey    Oradell, New Jersey    
 
Both winnersô resumes impressed the judges with a sense of community involvement and 
a helping spirit, and they will receive an individual $500 award check at an upcoming 
Pythian meeting. The Judges were Pythian Past Grand Chancellors from each award 
committee.  
 
 Fraternally yours, 
 
 Sir Marvin I. Diner, PGC, SR. PDSC 
         GS Sir David N. Bellask, PGC, PSR, DSC 
 
****SEE WINNERS PICTURES ON THE NEXT PAGE 



  



 
 

GRAND LODGE OF THE  

KNIGHTS OF PYTHIAS  

OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY  
               
            

  
 
         

The Domain of New Jersey Grand Lodge Convention will be held this year at the 
St. Barnabas Ambulatory Care Center, 200 South Orange Avenue, Livingston, 

New Jersey on Sunday September 27th, 2015. 
 
The hours of the Convention will be from 9:00 AM until 3:00 PM with the sessions scheduled as follows: 
 

Continental Breakfast ï 9:00 AM to 9:45 AM 
Opening Session ï 9:45 AM until 11:45 AM 
Luncheon ï 11:45 AM until 12:45 PM 
Afternoon Session ï 12:45 PM until 1:45 PM 
Open Session from 2:00 PM for the Memorial Service, Presentation of Donation to the St. Barnabas Childrenôs 
Cystic Fibrosis Center, Recognition of Dignitaries, and Installation of Grand Lodge Officers for 2015 ï 2016. 
 
Please note: 
All Grand Lodge Officers, Lodge Representatives, and those Committee Members and Members of the Grand 
Lodge who would normally be entitled to per-diem and mileage will be entitled to Breakfast and Luncheon at no 
charge in lieu of the usual stipends, (which will not be offered). 
 
Any other members of the Order may attend the proceedings and join us for the Breakfast and Luncheon at the 
cost of Thirty Dollars ($30.00) per person. The Grand Lodge is paying for all costs of the venue, service, and 
gratuity charges for the event.  
 
Everyone who is attending the Convention and expects to partake of the meals being served must 
register in advance with the Convention Committee to insure that there will be food for them. Anyone not 
registering may attend the sessions without joining us for the meals being offered. 
 
Dress code for the Convention will be Sport Jacket, dress shirt, tie and slacks (no jeans) for Grand Lodge 
Officers, everyone participating in the recognition ceremonies and the Installation and Memorial Services All 

other members of the Order please dress appropriately. 
 
Location ï St. Barnabas Hospital Ambulatory Care Center 
  200 South Orange Ave. 
  Livingston, NJ 07039 
 
Directions - From GSP-North and South to Exit #145 to Route 280 W. to Exit #4B. Take Eisenhower Parkway South to its end and make a left turn 

around the rear of the Livingston Shopping Mall (South Orange Avenue), Turn right into Barnabas Ambulatory Care Center. Park near the lot by the 
canopy in front of the building or in the garage. 
 



 
 

 
The Jersey Pythian will be published 4 

times during 2016.  It is most important 

that your articles reach our Editor by the 

deadline dates listed below. Your 

cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 

Articles for publication must reach the 

Editor, Allen Haller, at al1425@msn.com 

no later than the 15th of the month 

preceding publication 
 

Publication Deadlines for 2016: 

January Issue-December 1st 

April Issue-March 1st 

July. Issue-June 1
st
 

      Oct. Issue-Sept 1st   

      Dec.Issue-November 1st 
 
 

 

 

 

 

THE JERSEY PYTHIAN STAFF 
     Acting   Editor 

 
 

 

 

 

PC Elliot Franfort  

611 Abbington Drive - Apt. C-25 

 

 

 
 

__________________________________ 
The advertisements in the Jersey Pythian are, 
to the best of our knowledge, accurate 
representations of the products and services 
offered. However, no endorsement by the 
Knights of Pythias is intended or implied. All 
correspondence pertaining to the Jersey 
Pythian should be ad-dressed to the Grand 
Secretary's office, 97 Drawbridge Dr., Monroe 
Twp., NJ 08831-7931 

 

__________________________________ 

"THE JERSEY PYTHIAN" (USPS 004-579) is 
published four (4) times a year for $18.00 per 
year by Grand Lodge, Knights of Pythias, 97 
Drawbridge Dr, Monroe Twp., NJ 08831-7931. 
Periodicals Postage Paid Monroe Twp., NJ 
08831 and Additional Mailing Offices. 
POSTMASTER: Send address changes to: 
"THE JERSEY PYTHIAN," 97 Drawbridge Dr, 
Monroe Twp., NJ 08831-7931 

  GRAND LODGE OFFICERS 2014-2015 
 
Grand Chancelloréé.,. NORMAN GOLDENBAUM 

Grand Vice Chancellor .........RAY BREITOWICH 

Grand Prelate.......ôôôôé SIR BARRY WINSTON 

Grand Secretaryééé..PGC SIR DAVID BELLASK  

Grand Treasurer....éé PGC HENRY KAZIN Grand 

Master at ArmséééééPDGC ALLEN HALLER 

Grand Inner Guard é.ééPDGC FRANK WELLS 

 Grand Outer Guardé.PGC SIR JOE SPINDEL 

SOME GREAT NEWS ,  

A FUTURE PYTHIAN IS BORN  

 

PGC Harold Weinstein is the proud Grandpa for the 
first time. 

His grandson, Elliot, was born this week. 7-1/2 
pounds, 21-1/2 inches.  

 
CONGRATULATIONS HAROLD 

 

mailto:al1425@msn.com


 
 

 

 

Testimonial Dinner 

Honoring our New Grand 

Chancellor 

Ray Breitowich 
 

To be held on Sunday, 

November 1, 2015 

At The Rosewood  

2863 Woodbridge Avenue, 

Edison N.J. 08837 

Hors Dôoeuvres and One Hour 

Open Bar 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

Four Hours of Wine, Beer, 

Soda 6:00 PM to 10:00 PM 

Dance to the music of 

REMINISCE 
 

     Choice of Entrée 
Choice of Chicken Marsala or 

Grilled Salmon or 

Roasted Prime Rib of Beef Au 

Jus 

The price for this lavish dinner 

and dancing  

is only $50.00 per person 

($100.00 per couple) 
 

Reservations must be made by 

October 12 
 

  Dinner Reservation For m 
  

I  would like to reserve (    ) seats for 
Grand Chancellor Ray Breitowichõs 
Testimonial Dinner @ $50.00 per 
person.  

 

Choice of entrée (please indicate number 

of each choice)  
 

 Chicken Marsala  _______       Grilled 
Salmon _________      Prime Ribs ___________  
 

Please make checks out to Battleground 
Centennial Lodge #100, and send to  
 PC Norman Pinhas   2A Longstreet Rd.  

Monroe Township, NJ. 08831  
E-mail    norman_pinhas@yahoo.com 
 

Name_____________________________Lodg
e___________________Phone#____________ 

   
 

PLEASE ADVISE  NAMES OF PEOPLE 

YOU WOULD LIKE TO SIT WITH.  
 
. 



 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

    
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

DATED MATERIAL -- PERIODICALS  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

BENJAMIN N. 
CARDOZO 

LODGE No. 163/157 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Meets 2nd & 4th 

Tuesdays at 8:00 PM 
Temple Beth Am 

Sholom 
1235 RTE 70 West 

Lakewood, NJ 

 
 

THURSDAYS at 8pm 

Cntr 

 

 

PATRONIZE OUR  ADVERTISERS 
 


